Erindale United Church - November and December Trial

Hello MMF'ers,

As was decided at the September Fellowship meeting, MMF will be meeting at Erindale United Church during the months of November and December. This is a 2 month trial period.

Please note:

- We will be starting our services at **9:30am**.
 - o Unless you have mobility issues please park in either of the side parking lots small gravel lot on right side or large paved lot on left
 - o Please enter through the main doors
 - o Cloak room is to the left of foyer
 - o Services will be held in the Gardner Hall at the bottom of the 3 steps
- During the trial period we will be borrowing Ravi's keyboard. If this becomes a permanent move for us we will make arrangements to take our piano with us.
- We will have to do our own set-up before we begin services.
- The MMF children will have Sunday School in the classroom adjacent to the stage.
- Adults will be meeting for Sunday School in the Board Room, which is across from the cloakroom.
 Yes, we can take our coffee with us.
- Because we will be starting and ending earlier we will be making our own coffee using EUC's cups and running them through the industrial dishwasher when we are finished. This means we most likely will not be having coffee time with the EUC people
- We will be able to store our coffee pot, hymnals, Sunday School supplies, etc. at EUC
- We are allowed to use the building one extra day a week, so if you want to schedule a weekday or Saturday meeting or event, please let Ingrid know.
- Ingrid is the point person during this trial period. Please bring any questions or concerns to her.

Special Dates:

- Friday, November 30^{th,} 7:15 Fellowship Meeting at EUC. Agenda: 2 month trial review, Re-Learning Community
- ➤ Sunday, December 9th service at Erindale Secondary School, 10am start
- ➤ Sunday, December 16th we must be finished our service by 11am
- Sunday, December 23rd, 4pm Christmas program and potluck at EUC. EUC'ers will be invited to join us.
- ➤ Monday, December 24th EUC does have a Christmas Eve service we are invited to join.

If we decide to make this location permanent or not, it will be a nice change to celebrate the Christmas season in a Christian space, and not to have to drag coffee, printed materials, and children's Sunday School material with us every week.

Ingrid